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To: Salt Lake City Planning Commission 
 
From:  David J. Gellner, AICP, Principal Planner, 801-535-6107, 

david.gellner@slcgov.com 
 
Date: February 8, 2018 
 
Re: Results of an Online Survey Conducted by the Salt Lake City Civic Engagement 

Team in Regard to Conditional Use Application PLNPCM2017-01063 for a 
Homeless Resource Center at 131 East 700 S  

 
The following information and comments were extracted and summarized from an online 
survey that the Salt Lake City Civic Engagement Team had available to the public from 
01/17/2018 to 02/05/2018 in relation to the proposed Homeless Resource Center to be 
located at 131 East 700 South.    
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131 E 700 South Homeless Resource Center 

9 Responses 
 

Results of an online public survey conducted from 01/17/2018 to 02/05/2018 in relation to the proposed Homeless 

Resource Center to be located at 131 East 700 South.    

 

Does the proposed homeless resource center at 131 E 700 S impact the surrounding area? 

 

 

What can be changed to the proposal to lessen the negative impact? 

 Have businesses 24/7, maybe 7 Eleven where homeless women can work. 

 Enforce no camping rules, increased bike patrols in the surrounding neighborhood, better lighting at Taufer 

Park. 

 Keeping the area clean and crime free. Ensuring the facility is actually helping its residents. Not allowing the 

maximum capacity to be overfilled. 

 

  



The proposed homeless resource center design fits with the surrounding area. 

 

 

The proposed homeless resource center will not impact neighborhood pedestrian and 

bicycle traffic. 

 

  



Driveway access to the proposed homeless resource center does not negatively impact 

neighboring properties. 

 

 

The proposed homeless resource center is visually screened to reduce impacts to 

neighboring properties. 

 

 



The proposed homeless resource center does not significantly impact the quality of 

surrounding air and water, or introduce any hazard or environmental damage to any 

adjacent property, including cigarette smoke. 

 

In your opinion, does the proposed application for the proposed 131 E 700 South 

homeless resource center meet the new homeless resource center zoning regulations? 

 



General comments about the proposal for the proposed 131 E 700 South homeless 

resource center. 

 I cannot answer the question regarding the applicability of the zoning regulations and the site 

map/screening question before answering this survey.  I think it is probably an appropriate use of the site.  I 

am concerned that these folks will just drift to their buddies who hang out at the City Library, thus adding to 

the defilement of this stunning beauty. 

 I think Salt Lake City is trying its best to do what’s possible. But side effect might be more homeless comes to 

SLC from other cities. Will the woman at center be trained to get back in society and need to volunteer and 

work in shelter or maybe at Deseret Industries in return they get shelter? How are you helping them to 

reintegrate? 

 No public dining hall. No expansion in beds. 

 I think the new shelter looks gorgeous. I just worry about added crime and the effect it might have on Liberty 

Park. Pioneer Park is avoided by many Salt Lake citizens because it is so dangerous and dirty. I don't want the 

same thing to happen to Salt Lake's crown jewel Liberty Park. 
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